
 
 
April 26, 2007 
 
To:  
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Colubia, MD 
 
Dear Examiner: 
 
Zebra Technologies Corporation is submitting this petition to avoid the possibility of any 
inadvertent disclosure of AWID proprietary information as a result of document submission to 
the Federal Communications Commission (FCC). 
 
Zebra Technologies Corporation hereby requests confidentiality with regard to the following 
documents in the filling package for equipment approval identified by FCC Identification 
Number: I28-P430I-MIFARE as provided under FCC Section 0.459. 
 

- P430i-Block Diagram 
- 404361G-101A (Main PCBA Schematic) 
- 402932-001A (RFID PCBA Schematic) 
- 402332-000_C (Flipper PCBA Schematic) 
- G8378000-001-SCH (Mifare Radio Schematic) 

 
It is the opinion of Zebra Technologies Corporation that disclosure of this information will result 
in significant loss of market competitiveness, and revenue. This information should therefore be 
kept confidential. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
George Anjargolian 
Compliance Manager 
Zebra Technologies, CPS Division 
805-578-1340  
 


